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Also, please contact Mr. Fred M. Standley, Petroleum Building
P. O. Box 2081, Santa Fe, New Mexico, YU 3-4346. Hemay have
some suggestions for you and you may be of assistance to him.

Doctor, we are most grateful to you for your support of Senator
Johnson. Your support is very considerable and we value it &
highly. We will probably be sending you additional information,
so be sure to keep in touch with us and advise us where we can
locate you while you are in New Mexico.

Attached you will find a f;le folder of information that should help ~
you. 4\Vmb#r H t 15
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Hon. John F. Simms 4il 4 Vi
P. 0. Box 1715
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Hon. Seaborn Collins
Box 710
Las Cruces, New Mexico

Hon. Tom Brown
Box 68
Arte sia, New Mexico


